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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

Testimonial: Mr. Carlo van Tonder

I have had the pleasure of seeing Carlo grow from a young student in 2001 to a mature young man setting out, next year, to accomplish the goals he has set himself. Before starting his studies at Saasveld, in Nature Conservation, he spent two years in the United Kingdom and he can easily communicate across culture and ethnic boundaries.

Carlo is an exceptionally responsible and hard working person and commits himself totally to the task at hand. All projects relating to the National Diploma in Nature Conservation course which he followed, were of  a very high standard (+75%). He has also maintained the same high performance this year while studying for the B Tech degree in Nature Conservation. He drives himself to perform under pressure and works methodically to meet deadlines. He participated in class discussions and his input was always well thought out, logical and showed an intimate knowledge of the subject and strong insight into the problem at hand. This clearly shows his ability to think widely, with vision and independently.

Carlo is highly motivated, very well organized and can work efficiently and flexibly on many projects simultaneously. He has built up his educational background and knowledge of biological sciences, especially, ecology and natural resource management. High quality productive output is his credo.

He is computer literate and fully conversant with the basic software packages such as word processing, data capture, spreadsheets,and presentations. He uses these confidently to produce high quality work.

During his experiential year at Namaqua National Park he proved his dedication and total commitment to his employers as well as producing an excellent report back and presentation on the work covered during this period. This is where he first became aware of the immense wealth of the Succulent Karoo Biome flora and the unique attributes of the quartz fields.  His enthusiasm and quest to understand the dynamics of these  quartz islands has led to his application to submit a dissertation on the subject for a Masters degree in Nature Conservation to this institute. We are very excited to become involved with the project which we hope will be led by one of the experts in arid area ecology,  Prof Sue Milton.

This total dedication to achieving excellence in all spheres sums up Carlo’s character.

I gladly take this opportunity to introduce Carlo to any potential employer/sponsor with the absolute confidence that he will make a difference. 
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